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Dear Families 

It has been wonderful to have all the children back in school this week, and after 

such a sunny and warm half term, everyone feels refreshed and raring to go 

again.   

 

It’s already been a busy week, with Year Six starting Bikeability.  We must give a big 

thank you to Conway Bailey Transport for sponsoring this again, making it possible 

for all children to get free bike training.   

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from 

each class with everyone, and enjoy that wonderful family feeling.  Even though 

we still can’t see each other in real life, getting the whole school together in Teams 

helps us feel so connected. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Alistair Joey 

Godrevy Frankie Bella 

Longships Liberty Rory 

Pendeen Henry Sirennia 

Carne Seth Artie 

Gwithian Ariel Archie 

Lamorna Theo Thomasina 

Class 5MB Daisy S Josh 

Class 5LW Barney Louie 

Class 6 Nancy Callum 

 

Sports News 

On May 28th, our Year Five and Six footballers took part in the finals of the inaugural 

Duke of Edinburgh Football Cup, playing against Parc Eglos School.  The match 

went to extra time and we lost 1-0 in the end.  The children played so well, with 

great teamwork and determination. 
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 Aspire Sumdog Tournament 

Starting today for seven days, all Aspire schools are taking 

part in a Sumdog Tournament.  Children will be 

competing in school and can also play at home.  The 

more points the better!  So logon, play the Sumdog 

games and earn points for your class.  Good luck! 

Minibus 

You may have noticed that our minibus has been missing for a while.  Sadly, it 

developed a fault that could not be fixed, but we are delighted that we should be 

getting the keys to a brand new one next week!  Here it is having our logo put on. 

 
 

Uniform 

Please remember that children should not be wearing jewellery to school, except 

small stud earrings and a watch.  Children should also be able to take their 

earrings out for PE.  If they can’t, would you please make sure that they don’t wear 

them in on PE days, or if this is not possible, we will give them some tape to cover 

them.  Thank you. 

 

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below: 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you 

need to speak to one of us, let us know about something or share something with 

us.  Even though we can’t have a conversation at the classroom door or in the 

playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is usually on the gate every 

morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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